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| Our Obaviour’s Lutheran Shurch

Here is the latest news for Our Saviour's Lutheran Church!

JOIN THE FUN
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Oktoberfest 2019

Our Saviour’s is hosting an Oktoberfest again this year. (And yes, the weather is
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going to be perfect. We are overdue for that!) Oktoberfest will be Saturday, October
26 from 3:00 until 8:00 p.m. Family, friends, you all come!

We are presently seeking donation of water, chips, and sodas. They can be dropped
off here at the church.

OSLC Primetimers September Meeting

Welcome back! Hopefully you had an enjoyable summer and are ready for some
exciting, interesting, and informative get-togethers this season. Our next meeting is
on September 12, 2019 at 12 noon at OSLC. The luncheon is to be potluck (share a
dish). Since the temps will probably still be quite warm, let’'s make it something light,
like salad and sandwiches and of course dessert.

Kay Odom, Director of the Tyler Senior Center will be here with a
demonstration/participation exercise program for everyone, regardless of their
physical condition or disability. It is entitled Texercise and is approved and endorsed
by the state of Texas. Senior centers throughout the state are implementing it in an
effort to keep the senior population enjoying life. If possible, Kay suggests wearing
casual loose clothing and tennis shoes if you have them.

Please RSVP to Jenny Videtto at jen.videtto@gmail.com by September 9th so there
are adequate tables set up.

Please watch for changes, and/or additions to these plans.
Mark your calendars. This is an excellent time to bring friends for some fantastic
Christian fellowship. There is nothing to obligate you or no one to intimidate you,

just great Christian friends to welcome you. Remember we are the “most caring
Primetimers in the world”.
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Church Door Locks Changing in September

The locks to all 10 of the external doors at Our Saviors will be changed on Sept.
13th. In preparation, anybody needing a key to the outside doors should see Bill
Videtto between August 28th and Sept. 12th. You will need to sign for a new key and
promise to not make a copy or give a copy of the key to anybody. After the initial key

distribution, the safety ministry will take over the distribution and record keeping of
the keys.

Trinity Lutheran Primetimers Event Here

The Primetimers Group from Trinity Lutheran Church will host a dinner and silent
auction here at OSLC on Saturday, Sept. 14 at 5:30 p.m. A barbershop quartet will
provide the entertainment. All proceeds from the event will benefit Trinity’s Disaster
Relief Ministry. For a ticket or more information please call Trinity Lutheran at 903-
593-1526.
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CityFest — Oct. 5-6

Many of the churches in Tyler are joining to put together a faith event called CityFest
2019. On October 5-6 there will be a huge Christian gathering in the downtown
square. The gathering will include family events, music, games, shows, testimonials.
It will be a time of proclamation and celebration. Plan to attend!

Click the button below to see the schedule of events and more!

CityFest

ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL

Digging Deeper Joén Ay Ty

Adult Sunday School — Revelation

Our Adult Sunday School class is studying the book of Revelation. The class meets
in the fellowship hall at 9:00 a.m. Please invite friends and relatives as we explore
the powerful imagery and message of this last book of the Bible!
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Did You Know — Bible Chapters and Verses

Did you know that chapter numbers and verse numbers were not added to the Bible
until the 16th Century? For the first almost 1500 years of the Bible’s existence, there
were no notations for chapters or verses.

The books of the Bible were meant to be read from start to finish; as such there was
no division into chapter or verses. In the mid-1500s chapter and verse numbers
were added. They were added for convenience, to make it easier to find and
reference passages.

If you read a Bible study written before the 16th Century, there was no language of
chapter or verse such as John 3:16. The studies would simply have to quote the

whole passage. (For God so love the world that He gave His only Son, so that
whoever believes in Him will not perish but have eternal life.)

@ Sent by Merry Burris
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